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Community visit next Monday, February 4 
The UA Land Office team will be in town next week. We hope you can stop by Mountain 
Market to chat with us on Monday morning, February 4 at 9-10:30am. If you'd like to 
meet at a different time, please email us to let us know. 
 
Congratulations to Sylvia Heinz and Mud Bay Lumber Company! 
Sylvia's company was just selected as a winner of the 2018 Path to 
Prosperity competition. After a year of boot camp and writing business plans and 
applications, the judges selected Mud Bay Lumber Company to receive an award of 
$25,000 for consulting and technical assistance. We featured Sylvia a few weeks ago in 
the enews update. If you missed it, check it out on our website. Please let us know if 
you might be interested in being featured in the future. 
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